

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr. R. Duff



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

19th March 2020

School Closure

Dear Parent / Carer

Last night's Government announcement on the closure of schools this Friday for all but a small group of children will undoubtedly bring a range of reactions and emotions. I fully understand them as a headteacher but also as a parent of three school aged children.

From Monday we are open to Key Worker children.

Presently, we do not know what occupations are on this list as it has not been released from the Government yet.

We do not record information on parental occupation so, once we have clarification, will email again to establish the children we are opening our doors to on Monday and the provision we are able to provide.

Your patience and support at this challenging time is appreciated.

Mr R. Duff Headteacher

